
 
 
 

SPOKEN LATIN AS A TEACHING TOOL 
  

A Workshop Hosted by the Teaching Committee 
of the International Association of Neo-Latin Studies (IANLS), 

Led by Andrew Morehouse and Ilse van Rooyen of Latinitas Animi Causa 
  
This workshop is meant for teachers who are interested in spoken Latin and would like to know 
more about how and why it is used in the classroom. The workshop will feature two 90-minute 
sessions on Zoom. The first day of the workshop will focus on the scholarly and pedagogical 
rationale: why is spoken Latin an effective tool for teaching students to read authentic Latin 
texts? The second day of the workshop will focus on practical application: what are some 
methods for using spoken Latin in the classroom? No previous experience with spoken Latin is 
necessary, and no specific preparation for the workshops is required. 
  
Day 1: Pedagogical rationale for spoken Latin as a teaching tool, 20 June 2023 at 11:00am-
12:30pm US Eastern Daylight Time (=17:00-18:30 Central European Time). 
  
Day 2: Practical application for using spoken Latin as a teaching tool, 21 June 2023 at 11:00am-
12:30pm US Eastern Daylight Time (=17:00-18:30 Central European Time). 
  
No advanced preparation is required. For the Zoom link to this free online workshop, please 
contact Tom Hendrickson (tghend@stanford.edu) 
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